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November 1, 1939.

Mr, Amon G. Carter,

The Fort Worth Star-Telegram,
Fort Worth, Texas.

Dear Amon:

Thanks for sending me the Hal Coffmen
cartoon of the twenty-fifth. It is very
interesting.

There is one advantage in your sending
me cartoons. It only tekes me a second to
glance at them, whereas I have to give up some
of the time I allot to Jesse Jones, George
Marshell and the other distinguished Americsans,
to read your editorials.

Seriously, I hope you are all right, Amon,
and with best wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours,
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